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West Coast Port Situation Advisory 
 
Please be advised that the West Coast port closures have resulted in 
restrictions being implemented by the all railroads impacting primarily 
international shipments.  Currently, international containers, loaded or 
empty, with a West Coast destination will not be accepted in-gate or via 
interline interchange. 
 
Domestic 48’ and 53’ containers will not be affected by these restrictions 
and Pacer Stacktrain continues normal operation of its domestic train 
network.  However, some delays may occur at West Coast destinations due 
to terminal congestion and availability of chassis. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative. 
 


